
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

**ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

The Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
will hold a hearing at the 

 
La Quinta Inn & Suites 

2833 Toupal Drive 
Trinidad, CO 81082 

 
August 18 and 19, 2009 

Tuesday and Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. 
 

In addition to regular hearing matters, there will be a 
general public comment period mid-morning during 

the hearing.  All interested parties are encouraged to 
attend. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, call 
 (303)894-2100 Ext. 5139 / www.cogcc.state.co.us 


